501 S. WARWICK ROAD, SOMERDALE, NEW JERSEY 08083-2175
PHONE (856) 784-1333

 FAX (856) 784-7661

[image: image1.jpg]



[image: image2.jpg]




[image: image1.jpg] 1-14-22 Emails with CCDOE
Good Morning Stephanie,

 

The information for QSAC is below and a list of certified staff & administrators is attached:

 

Sterling Regional District: 
 

Teachers/Certificated Staff –  82

 

Administrators – 8

 

Schools – 1, Sterling High School 

 

Please let me know if you need any additional information.  Thank you.
 

 

Jeanette Dean

Administrative Assistant

Sterling High School

jdean@sterling.k12.nj.us
Phone:   856-784-1287

Fax:         856-784-7823

 

From: Wiley, Stephanie <Stephanie.Wiley@doe.nj.gov> 

Sent: Friday, January 14, 2022 11:29 AM

To: Jeanette Dean <jdean@sterling.k12.nj.us>

Subject: EXTERNAL : RE: QSAC Personnel Information

 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Good morning Janette,

 

I checked in with Dr. Thomas, she asked that you please send the same list as you did in the past. She extends her gratitude to you for being so forward- thinking!

 

Best regards,

 

Stephanie Wiley

Camden County Office of Education

Administrative Assistant to Child Study Team Supervisor & Educational Specialists
420 N. Woodbury-Turnersville Road
Blackwood, NJ 08012
Phone:   856.401.2400 ext. 42404
Fax:       856.401.2410
 

 

From: Jeanette Dean <jdean@sterling.k12.nj.us> 

Sent: Friday, January 14, 2022 10:14 AM

To: Wiley, Stephanie <Stephanie.Wiley@doe.nj.gov>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] QSAC Personnel Information

 

	***CAUTION***

	This message came from an EXTERNAL address (jdean@sterling.k12.nj.us). DO NOT click on links or attachments unless you know the sender and the content is safe. Suspicious? Forward the message to spamreport@cyber.nj.gov.


 

Good Morning Stephanie,

 

Sterling High Schedule is scheduled for QSAC Review on February 1st.  I am reaching out to see if you need any personnel information prior to the visit, a few years ago during our last QSAC Dr. Thomas had requested a list of our certified staff members and administrators before her visit.  Please let me know if I should submit a list for this year’s visit and I will send it to you.  Thanks.  

 

Jeanette Dean

Administrative Assistant

Sterling High School

jdean@sterling.k12.nj.us
Phone:   856-784-1287

Fax:         856-784-7823

 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information contained in this communication from the New Jersey Department of Education is privileged and confidential and is intended for the sole use of the persons or entities who are the addressees. If you are not an intended recipient of this email, the dissemination, distribution, copying or use of the information it contains is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please immediately contact the New Jersey Department of Education at (609) 376-3500 to arrange for the return o

Equal Opportunity Employer

Serving the Communities of Hi-Nella, Laurel Springs, Magnolia, Somerdale and Stratford
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